
 

      

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers, 

 

As you will already be aware from the Year 5 Spring 1 website, Our Religion and Worldviews learning this 

term is around the Big Question ‘What happens when we die?’ 

 

The unit explores the concept of death, including various beliefs and practices surrounding it.  As you know, 

children are inquisitive, so this may lead to questions in class; we will deal with these sensitively.  I want to 

reassure you that the safe space we have already established in class will enable the children to discuss and 

consider their ideas about their learning.  It may be that your child comes homes and wants to 

discuss their learning with you. 

 

I will modify lessons based on pupil needs and emotional readiness.  As always, the children can use the 

‘questions’ box in our classroom if there is anything they want to ask confidentially. 

 

Please contact the school office to make an appointment to speak to me directly if you would like discuss 

any recent bereavements or personal issues your child may be dealing with.  Alternatively, you can email me 

via the school office email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Veneziano      Mrs Reynolds 

Year 5 Class Teacher                Head Teacher 

Subject Lead for Religion and Worldviews 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 

   

mailto:office@norwoodschool.co.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

